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Future Speakers 

HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
8/4 Chet Gray 
8/16 Dale Lazar  
8/17 Carmen Wu 
8/18 Bob Nash 
8/28 Bob Frank 

Aug 14, 2012  
Carole Peeler & Guest - Canine 
Training  
Sit, Stay, Come, Off, Leave It 

Aug 21 2012 
Dan DuVal 
"Salona and The War of 1812" 

Aug 28 2012 
Nancy Perry - Executive 
Director, MPA 

"50th Anniversary Of The 
McLean Project For The Arts"  
 

Sep 4 2012 
Lynn Heinrichs 

"Treasurers Report" 

Upcoming Events 

End Polio Now: 

Washington Nationals 

Game 

Aug 18 2012 - Aug 18 

2012 

Pot Luck Supper Sept. 23 

 

Visiting Rotarians  
1)      Mary C. Kulick from the Bailey's Crossroads, 
Virginia, Rotary Club 
 
2)      Joe Cacciapaglia from the Vienna, Virginia, 
Rotary Club 
 
3)      Balil Raschid from the Falls Church, Virginia, 
Rotary Club 
Guests 
Betsy Schatz, from Langley Residential Support 

Agenda  
by Cherry Baumbusch    

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter – Todd Dempsey 
- Song led by – Brian Pence 
- Pledge led by – Dana Sippel 
- Invocation led by –Angela Lee 
- 50/50 raffle collections – Angela Lee 

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk – Dana Sippel  

12:40 Program   -  
- Steve Cook,  Rotary District Governor 
   

1:00 p.m.  
- 50/50 raffle bucket  
- 4 Way test – Todd Dempsey 

 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting 

Program – Jul 31, 2012  
By Rick Neldon 

The program was led by Rotarian Kathleen Martin.  Kathy reviewed a long list of potential 
service projects that the club is considering sponsoring for fiscal year 2013.  Those Rotarians 
sponsoring each of the service projects had the opportunity to speak about the project.  
Following the presentation Kathy handed out a ballot and asked each member to vote for 
the projects they support.  Each Rotarian has 35 votes to distribute among the 15 proposed 
project; can assign from 1 to 5 votes on each project; but, cannot assign more than 5 votes 
to a single project.  Rotarians should return the ballot to Kathy in person, or can email the 

ballot to:  kmartin@vinsonhall.org. 
 
Additional information about the projects can be found on the club website at:  

www.mcleanrotary.org. 
 
Last year the club supported several projects spending about $20,000.00.  This year we 
hope to be able to spend $30,000.00 depending on our fundraising success. 
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Services, a guest of Dr. Mike DeRose 

50/50 Raffle: 
 
Brian Pence won the small pot of $21. 

 

 

 

Announcements 

by Rick Neldon 

Announcements: 
1) Steve Richardson reminded everyone that Monday night August, 6, is Rotary After 

Hours at Evo Bistro.  Vino and snacks begin at 5:30 pm. 
2) Jan Auerbach reminded everyone that our new District Governor, Steve Cook, will 

join us for the meeting next Tuesday, August 7. 
 
 

Happy Talk   
    Happy Talk, led by Rotarian Pam Danner 

1) Dale Lazar was happy to have completed moving his daughter into a new 
apartment at Columbia University, and happy that while in New York City was able 
to see Porgy and Bess. 

2) Rick Neldon was happy that his son was in London, England this week with the 
Clemson University Symphonic Band attending the Summer Olympics and playing at 
several Olympic venues. 

3) Bob Koenig happily reminded us about the upcoming Washington Nationals game 
for End Polio Now, and said he had sold 50 tickets. 

4) Joe Cacciapaglia (visiting Rotarian from Vienna, VA) works in the tree business and 
was happy that he was able to swap work for a Harley Davidson.  Way to go Joe! 

5) Bob Rosenbaum had quite a trip to Canada.  There, he discovered that his wife had 
memorized all 16 numbers of his credit card and could recite them from memory.  
(Better get a new card Bob.) He was celebrating the 150th anniversary of British 
Columbia (not his 150th anniversary as some has assumed). 

6) John Rosenbaum went along with Dad and took a helicopter tour of a glacier.  He 
also watched a sled-dog race. 

7) Todd Dempsey spent a happy week in Edesto Beach, South Carolina, celebrating the 
80th birthday of his mother-in-law with the entire family. 

8) Tin Lay Raschid, after fasting for the past 10 days, was most disappointed to learn 
that she had not lost any weight. 

 
 

  

 


